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METRO REGIONAL TRANSIT AUTHORITY
May 2, 2023

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio

Jill Henry, Rail Division Chief
Transportation Department, Rail Division
180 East Broad Street

Columbus, Ohio 43215-3793

(614) 466-0435

Chief Jill Henry,

On behalf of METRO Regional Transit Authority, | am writing to request a 90-day extension to our contract
with the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio under Case No. 22-226-RR-STP for LED upgrades to METRO
RTA railroad crossings. The requested extension would bring the termination of the agreement to July 5,
2023.

We are requesting this extension due to material delays that have impacted our schedule. To date, we
have completed 4 of the 13 crossings, however, our contractor did not receive the remainder of the
necessary materials until last week. They will work diligently to complete the remaining 9 crossings in a

timely manner.

We are very appreciative of your partnership on this project and your understanding of the impact of the
widespread supply chain issues causing our materials delays.

Please do not hesitate to reach out with any questions.

Yours in Equitable Transportation,

Dawn Distler
Chief Executive Officer

416 KENMORE BOULEVARD AKRON, OHIO 44301
phone: 330.762.7267 / fax: 330.762.
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